
 
Minutes of the
Southeast Interactive Long Distance Learning Consortium
Wednesday, January 21, 2015

Due to lack of a quorum, an unofficial meeting of the Southeast Interactive Long Distance Learning Consortium was held on Wednesday, January 21, 2015 at Chef Dominique’s in Sioux Falls, South Dakota. Members present were:  Jason Selchert, SILDL Coordinator/Gayville-Volin School District; Collin Knudson, Tea Area School District; Tom Oster, Sioux Valley School District; Tom Culver, Avon School District; Dave Hutchison, Irene-Wakonda School District; Rob Sylliaasen, Viborg-Hurley School District Also present Lezlie Larsen,  Southeast Area Cooperative. 

There were no questions about the financial report.

Jason Selchert reported on the following: 

· The system is running well.
· Reminder – website for the recorded college classes
· High school courses for second semester have increased
· College courses for second semester have decreased
· High School Registration will start in April
· Reminder that if there is a need for additional high school courses, to let Jason know.
· Trainings – June 15 & 16 in Sioux Valley for teachers that are interested in teaching on the system
· Refresher training for teachers will be April 19th in Gayville.
· Jason is available to provide staff development.
· There was discussion about visiting with other post-secondary schools in regards to partnership opportunities.

The next meeting:  March, 2015  (online)
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